
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

February 2, 2009 
 
 

 The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Town Council was opened with the following members present: 
Mayor Hull, Asst. Mayor Levey Council Members, Smith, Walton and Town Administrator Simmons. 
 
Minutes were read and approved. 
 
The treasurer’s report was as follows: $124,748.02 
 
An update was given on the Library all work has been complete, opening is tentatively scheduled for 
around the 1st of March. 
 
A new quote for the Old Keedysville school rail was collected from Clint Herbert; quote was forwarded to 
Mary Robertson. 
 
A rep from MDE reviewed the finding of stored Street Sweeping and found that Keedysville could store all 
sweepings on Town property with the assumption that final disposal site would be the county landfill. 
 
Barry Levey reviewed a punch list from Cannon Ridge after a recent walk thru. 
 
Discussion was held regarding a Nuisance Ordinance that the Town of Smithsburg recently adopted, 
Ordinance would be forwarded to Town Attorney Kuczynski for legal opinion. 
 
No further business to discuss. 
Submitted,  
Amy Simmons 
Town Clerk 


